Advisory Council on Instruction (ACl)
Strategic Plan: Goals and Strategies
February 7, 2018

ACl members had an opportunity to review the areas of focus included in the potential strategic plan
goals at the meeting on February 7. Members charted their ideas for the key elements to consider
when working on the goals. At the end of charting, groups shared their thinking and then used dots to
prioritize those areas that are most important. Charts can be reviewed below:







